
BELL FUNDS OFFICER’S REPORT 

At long last recording has started for the next Bath & Wells CD.  I am grateful to Derek Carr for once again making 
the recordings for us. The CD will include one Tower from each Branch.  On my list for inclusion are Brent Knoll, 
Corston, West Huntspill, Evercreech, Yatton, Merriot, Brompton Regis, Ston Easton, Pilton, Yeovil & Wellington.  If 
there is any space left I may manage to pack a few more in. 

This report gives me a chance to say a huge thank you to all of our members who contribute to make The Bell Fund 
a source of grants and another thank you to all of you who organise restorations.  Anyone who would like to make a 
donation to our Bell Fund can send a cheque to our Treasurer payable to B&WDACR No. 2 Account.  You can also 
consider Payroll Giving, our registered charity number is 273962 and you will need to give this number to your 
employer. 

JANET WYATT 
 


